
 
 
 
 
At Elliston Academy we are always talking to children about 
their future in the workplace. To allow children to share their 
aspirations we will be having a whole school dress up day on 
Friday 18th October! 
 
We will be asking children to wear an outfit or uniform relating 
to an occupation they are hoping to pursue in the future.  
 
Any questions please call the office 
 
Mrs Coates 
Head of school 
 

 

 


